
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum news: 
Literacy:  
 
This term, we will be revising a range of writing skills, making further 

links to our topic - Citadels of Democracy.  
 

Our grammar and punctuation work will also focus on the revision of 
all our work so far. 
 
The children will continue to read widely, including our weekly 
newspapers and novels from our excellent class library. 
 
Maths: 
 
This term Y6 children will revise all the topics taught so far - number, 
place value, fractions, ratio & proportion, algebra, measurement and 
geometry. As we recap each area of maths, we will further apply 
them to problem solving contexts.  
 
We will also be continually practising all our written methods for + - x 
÷ to solve arithmetic styled calculations. It is crucial that our 
children are secure in rapidly recalling their times tables up to 
12 x 12. It will help them in all aspects of the maths curriculum.  

 
Science 

 General revision 

 Classification 

Computing: 
 

 Coding 

 Text adventures 
 

PE: 

 Cricket 

 Rounders 
 
Music: 

 Listening & Composing 
 

RE: 

 Ascension & Pentecost 

 God 

 Hinduism & Islam 
 

Spanish: 

 The verb "to go"  

 Planets 
 

Overall topic – Citadels of Democracy 
 

History:  
 

 English civil War 

 Votes for men & women 

 The modern Houses of Parliament 
 

Geography 
 

 Comparing UK and China. 

 General map work and skills  
 

Art 

 Digital Media – Photography for Year  

Books & Collage 
 

DT 

 Phone sleeves in the style of Vivienne Westwood 

 Baking bread – Cooking & Nutrition 

 



 

 
Please help at home 

 

Please remember to hear your child read or supervise their 

reading on a very regular basis and sign the reading record 

book daily to confirm that your child has read and add a 
comment if appropriate- thank you! 

 
You can also support us and help your child by ensuring 

they complete their: 
 

 Weekly homework - this is given out each Friday and needs 
to be completed / returned by the following Friday – please 
view their homework book making sure they have completed 
all of it! 

 Revision - Your child has been lent a CGP Book to work 
through and assist with homework and revision. If they find any 
aspect of their homework difficult, please encourage them to 
use it. If still struggling, please remind them to speak to us, 
when back in school. 

 Times tables – learn all up to 12x 12 so that they can recall 
them instantly. This is very important. Children can use the 
TTRS website, but please test your child to see how quickly 
and accurately they can recall the facts and division opposites. 

 Spelling Test - Thursdays. Children should learn the words 
given in their orange spelling homework book throughout the 
week. They should ideally ask you to check on their progress.  

 

Other information 
 

Please ensure your child’s named PE kit is in school – our PE day is Thursday 
Please also ensure that no jewellery is worn to school in line with our school 

policy. 

 Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Eagles’ 
Summer 

Term 2024 
 
 

Mrs Matthew 
 Mrs Trisorio 
 Mrs Dedat 

 Miss Mohammed 


